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AFTER THE VOTE: 

 

Dear Mr. Chairman,  

 

We would like to reiterate that the newly promulgated bulletin contradicts the UN Charter, the UN 

Staff Regulations and Rules. Taking this into account we consider this bulletin as not valid.                                              

                                                                   

           

 


